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           P.O.BOX 2645, ROWVILLE, VIC 3178                    NEWSLETTER NO 140 

Thank You for Your  

Support and Generosity over the Years 
and in Joining us on this Journey in 

‘Caring   for  the   Less   Fortunate’ 

PLEASE SEE INSIDE FOR BANKING DETAILS 



PRESIDENTS REPORT 
It truly seems, that it was not so long ago,  we ushered in a New Year.  

Yet, here we are reaching the end of another financial year.  Time to take stock of the changes and 
challenges we faced at the dawn of 2016.  Time to  reflect on what we have achieved, look towards the 
future and make conscious decisions to ensure that we are able to continue our commitments to assist 
and give hope to those in need. 

In our personal lives, a part of us is always making plans for the future and our personal selves. We 
realize that, we cannot view the future in comparison to the past.  We simply cannot hope that the good 
years will outweigh the bad and life as a whole would carry on as before. We have to plan and make 
the world a better place for all of us. A better future for us and those we endeavor to help. 

The last few months have been emotionally challenging as we had to bid a sad farewell to two stalwarts 
of the Club.  Henry Brohier, who served two terms as President in 1994 and again in 2001 and June 
Isaaks, our energetic and dedicated Membership Secretary and also Emcee at all our lunch functions.  
Their loss will surely be missed by one and all.   Their dedication and compassion to help those ‘Less 
Fortunate’, is an inspiration and encouragement for all of us in continuing the work we do.  Just as we 
remember them in our hearts, we should also never forget all those to whom they dedicated part of 
their lives. 

This is what they would want us to do. 

With the end of the financial year, it is time once again to renew your Membership and I would like to 
make a request and plea, that you help us by paying your subscription of $30 promptly.  Reminders by 
post are costly and your prompt payment helps us immensely.  

The Annual General Meeting of the club will take place at 3,30pm, on the 21st August, 2016, at the Good 
Shepherd hall, Mulgrave and I urge all of you to be present at this meeting.  

Hopefully, thanks to your generosity, in the next financial year, we will be able, once again to increase 
our numbers of Welfare Beneficiaries. The Student Sponsorship Scheme has generated tremendous 
results and the number of students moving onto tertiary education has been a highlight of the scheme 
and one that brings great satisfaction to their sponsors. 

It is also heartening to note the level of support, we receive from all our members and well-wishers. 
Your donations, coin collections, monetary gifts to the club in lieu of gifts on your special occasions and 
the generosity and thoughtfulness of family members, who on the loss of their loved ones request 
donations to the club in their memory. 

To me, it is indeed a honour and a truly humbling experience to serve and be a part of an organization 
which over the last 34 years has assisted and brought relief to families, improved the lives of the sick 
and elderly and educated the children, giving them hope for a better future.  It has made me reflect and 
reshape my perspective and values on what I really need and want in life.  Most of all it has been a 
journey of forging great friendships and the satisfaction  one can only have, when you reach out to lend 
a hand to someone in need. Someone you may never get to know or they get to know you.  Perhaps you 
may never see or experience the relief, gratitude or hope in their faces, but I am sure you can always 
count on their blessings and a prayer in their hearts for you. 

Thank You for making their world a better place. 

Earle Ferdinand 



A Tribute to June Isaaks                                                     by     Earle Ferdinand 

To each and every one of us who knew her, there are many fond memories of                
June Muriel Antoinette Isaaks.   

One can only reminisce and remember fondly, the many facets that individualized and 
made June, the special person she was. There is however, one particular core 
characteristic that defined her personality and that was her love of meeting people and 
the friendships she valued over the years.  There was no one she did not know. It was 
not uncommon for June to introduce herself to those she did not know and within a 
short time, she was their best friend. Her life was filled with challenges, triumphs, and 
opportunities and she touched the lives of so many people in her 80 years. 

Her exuberance in meeting people and making friends, made her the best Membership 
Secretary, the Eighty Club Melbourne ever had.  It will be hard to find someone, as 

dedicated as June was in this role.  Even with the onset of ill health, she tirelessly devoted long hours to the club and the 
work in hand.  It was also fascinating to watch her at the club functions, to see this dimunitive lady waltz across the room  
meeting and greeting every guest. Her late husband Darryl, would sit quietly watching her and remark “Junee’ is working 
the room”.  This was June in her element, with that remarkable memory for every face and every name. 

June was also a person of remarkable strength. For years she had to watch the love of her life, her husband Darryl, battle 
kidney problems, and help him cope with dialysis.  Her simple philosophy in life was to live it to the fullest and give it 
everything she could.  Losing Darryl,  her husband of 58 years,  left a large void in her life, yet the warmth and smile on 
her face when she met you, never reflected the loneliness , pain and sorrow she felt deep down in her heart. 

Her greatest pride in life were her children, grandchildren and great-grand children.  There was always a photograph, a 
little snippet of news or an anecdote about them. 

She was a true and loyal friend.  Yet, she could be feisty and made sure you were aware of her views and opinions, on 
anything and everything that she did and did not agree on.    

June was a very dear friend to my wife Shireen and me and not a day would go by without a call from her.  The topics 
were varied and comprehensive,  dealing with club issues, membership , members birthdays, anniversaries, and at times 
her woes with the computer. 

 You could depend on June to bring a plate of her famous ‘Pol Sambol’ sandwiches for all those setting up the hall  on fund 
raising days.  A caring gesture that was always very welcome and greatly appreciated.  She also revelled in her role as 
emcee at the lunch functions.  Having her burst into song was not uncommon, singing Happy Birthday to all those 
members celebrating the day. The list is endless and she will be greatly missed by all of us. 

Curiously and contrary to her extrovert and effusive personality, her last stay in hospital, was conspicuous  by her unusual 
request that she had no inclination to receive calls or visitors in hospital.  She made these wishes very specific and clear 
to her children and family members.  It was totally out of character for June to make such a decision,  as she was always 
the first to send out Get Well cards, Birthday Cards and basically send cards and make phone calls for every occasion. 

On reflection though, June was always one step ahead of all of us. She knew how ill she was, kept it close to her and 
spared all those she loved,  the true facts of her condition and had made her decisions.   For her, there was never going 
to be any farewells.  She just could not, would not and did not want the pain and sorrow of farewelling her loved ones 
and friends. This was not her. 

She is now, once again with Darryl, smiling down at us, knowing that she would have never been able to say Goodbye to 
all those she loved  and was so much a part of her life.  She would always be there to walk  beside us.  

We too will never be able to say Goodbye. The memory of her will always be there in our hearts and maybe, wafting and 
whispering in the breeze you may hear the echoes of her favourite song “You’ll Never Know “.   

‘It’s Hard to Forget Someone, Who gave Us So Much to Remember’ 



Henry  Lorraine  Brohier     28  July 1931 – 11 May  2016 
 
Henry’s nickname from childhood was Chutta, meaning “small 
baby” in Sinhalese. For those who knew him, that was somewhat 
ironic given he was anything but small in character, generosity 
and spirit. 
 
Born in Ceylon, the third of eight children, he was a loveable 
rascal with a penchant for fun and mischief, a streak, although 
mellowed over time, never really left him. 

 
He met his wife Pam, when he was an altar boy at St. Lawrence’ 
Church, Colombo. A love affair, not just with her, but also her 
whole family, who accepted him like their own. On completing 
his apprenticeship as a planter on a tea estate, he married her at 
the age of 25 and due to the changing political landscape in 

Ceylon, they left for England, with their six month old daughter. 
 
He worked tirelessly, at times holding three jobs to support his young family which by now had 
grown with the addition of two sons. He became an active member of the union movement, which 
was a sign of his desire to get involved and make a difference for himself and those of others. 
 
Both Henry and his wife worked hard to keep the home fires burning and once again in the early 
1980’s, when they were both in their fifties, they made the very courageous decision to emigrate 
again, this time to Australia. 
 
Henry made friends easily and would talk to anyone.  He particularly wanted to encourage in young 
people the value of an education and was quick to recognize and encourage their potential.  He is 
fondly remembered by many of them for his vision, faith and generosity to them.   
 
In retirement, he involved himself in a number of community organisations. He took on positions of 
responsibility being twice president of the Eighty Club Melbourne, and a number of roles both in the 
operation and administration of Puffing Billy, which was a very important part of his life, particularly 
after the loss of his wife, Pam. 
 
As well as being a choir member for 20 years at St John the Baptist Church, he was also a member of 
the Lions Club of Croydon and the Over 50’s Club of Knox. 
 
Henry had a very endearing sense of humour, one that was honed through his love of British comedy 
like Morcambe and Wise and The Two Ronnies.  Fighting cancer and when he was about to undergo 
his first chemotherapy session, the nurse explained the process and potential side effects.  On asking 
him whether there was anything he was concerned about – he looked at her, and said “Yes, there is 
one thing,” – “What’s that?” she asked and he replied, with a very solemn expression and tone – “I’m 
worried about losing my hair.” 
 
This was the essence of Henry.  He surmounted every obstacle with courage, strength and 
perseverance.  Most of all it was that mischievous streak, wit and humour , that endeared him to all.   
 

MEMORIES…… LET THEM FILL YOUR MIND, WARM YOUR HEART AND SEE YOU THROUGH. 
 
( The above article are excerpts from an eulogy delivered at his funeral. It was edited and condensed 
due to space considerations) 



My Friend – Henry Brohier 

It was a pleasure to have known Henry Brohier, a privilege to have been his friend and an honour to have been 
considered by him as a friend. 

He was a man with very high principles, whose honesty and integrity were beyond question.  He was a very 
caring person, who was always ready to render assistance whenever and where ever it was required, as 
evidenced by his involvement in various community organisations such as The Puffing Billy Railway, The Lions 
Club of Croydon, The Over 50’s Club of Knox and The Eighty Club of Melbourne where he served as President 
for two terms of office, during which his guidance and contribution to the Club were highly regarded. 

He was a very religious man, and was not only a member of St. John the Baptist Church in Forest Road, Ferntree 
Gully, but also sang in the choir for the last 25 years. 

He was also involved in providing financial support for the education of a girl in Sri Lanka, and prior to his demise, 
made arrangements to ensure that this financial assistance would continue as long as it was needed. 

He was admired and respected by all who knew him and his demise was a sad and tragic loss to all of us. 

We pray that God will bless him and that he will rest in peace. 

                       (Name withheld at request of writer, who was a very dear friend to Henry) 

Speech by Mrs April Atton - Chairperson, Social Welfare -DBU Colombo 
at the Lunch held on 24th April, 2016 

  
The president Mr Earle Ferdinand, the office bearers of the 80 club of Melbourne and my 
dear friends.It gives me great pleasure to join you today to personally thank the donors 
of the 80 club for their generous contributions towards the welfare of the less advantaged 
in Sri Lanka. 
  
Firstly I wish to express our sincere appreciation to those who contribute generously 
towards the Welfare beneficiaries’ programme. Your contributions go a long way in 
assisting these beneficiaries meet their housing, medical and other expenses and I can 
assure you that their prayers are with you. 
 
Secondly we wish to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all sponsors of students through 
the DBU. You are investing in a better future for these children and many of them have 
proven worthy of your assistance and are doing well. 
  
Finally on behalf of our President Mr. Timothy Speldewinde and the general committee of 
the DBU I sincerely thank the 80 club of Melbourne for your continued support towards 
the welfare programmes run by the DBU of Sri Lanka. 
 
On a personal note, it has been a wonderful opportunity for me to meet the officials 
and members of the 80 club in person including the president Mr. Earle Ferdinand, his 
wife Shireen, Mrs Silvereen Jacotine, Mr Tony Scarnivel and Mr Trevor Collette. 
 
I wish you all success with the club and may God bless you all! 
 
Thank you 
 

OUR TREASURER NEEDS YOUR HELP !!!! 

We do appreciate  your payments of Membership / Sponsorship Subscriptions and Donations 

However there are times when our Treasurer Tony Scarnivel spends many a hour trying to trace a remittance to 
our account, doing his best to reconcile if a payment is a donation, subscription or a sponsorship payment. 

FOR DIRECT BANK DEPOSITS , please ensure  your remittances to our account have either your MEMBERSHIP NO:  
or   PHONE NO:.   You may use your NAME  for Electronic Fund Transfers.  This will help us trace your remittances. 

IF YOU HAVE MADE THIS DEPOSIT  ON 06/05/2016 FOR $50.00 ( ref: AGENT DEPOSIT 29)   
Please contact TONY on 03 9763 0085.                                                              Email:  tonyscar1@bigpond.com 



 

 

STUDENT SPONSORSHIP NEWS   by Trevor Collette – co-ordinator  

The Student Sponsorship Scheme has been a great success over the years and it is heart-warming for both 
the club and the sponsors to experience the positive impact it has had on the lives of the students. 

Presently there are 135 students in Colombo and 45 in Batticaloa and the support we have for this scheme 
has been tremendous.  The greatest gift you can give any child is an education and help them reach their 
full potential in every sphere, let it be academic, vocational or  professional.   

Presently the club has embarked on a project to help these children avail themselves of a notebook or 
laptop computer and perhaps if you do have one of these gathering dust, we would love to have them and 
forward them to these children.  To be of any benefit, these items should be Windows 7 or above as 
technical support for older models are no longer available. 

Below is a brief synopsis of one of the sponsored students in Batticaloa 

 

17 year old Lourdes Marina Ragel did 
herself, her parents and sponsors 
proud by attaining Distinctions in all 9 
subjects in her GCE (O Level), an 
equivalent of the Australian VCE 
examination.  

Her interests, both academically and 
also in extra-curricular activities have earned her many awards and 
certificates.  She is also an avid musician, learning to play the piano 
from the Western Institute of Music and Speech and has received 
certificates in Music theory and practical examinations with 
honours.  She is also a member of the church choir.  

Not content with a full curriculum, she has involved herself in studies 
of Scientific Observations. 

Her dream however is a career in medicine and hopes to 
continue her studies to become a Doctor of Medicine and help the 
community. 

Her father who works as a welder, would have found it difficult 
to find the necessary funds to help this gifted, talented  girl to 
reach the heights she aspires to.   Thanks to the Sponsorship 
Program and the generosity and vision of the sponsors, this 
young girl  can realize her hopes and dreams .  

 

 

 

 

“ Education is the Most Powerful Weapon  we can Use to Change the World”.  – Nelson Mandela 



 

WELFARE BENEFICIARY REPORT              Silverene Jacotine – coordinator 

It is no easy task, working towards the welfare of others, not to get emotionally involved in the pain and 
suffering, in the lives of those we seek to help.  While we hasten to lend a hand to the poor and needy, there 
are times when we cannot help but shed a tear, feeling their misery and want.  How much harder it must be 
to a mother, to see her son, a bright young man in the prime of his life, struck down by misfortune.  One can 
only imagine her pain, tears, sorrow and her undying love as she tends his every need. The assistance he 
received through another organization had ceased and subsequently brought to the attention of the Eighty 
Club Melbourne. 

This young man, Jude Reimers was immediately placed as a Welfare Beneficiary of the Club.  

No words I can ever write can reflect or portray the eloquence, honesty and feelings of his mother, which I 
have taken the liberty of detailing  below. 

Continued on next page 



 

 



 
 
 
 
 

BIRTHDAYS 3RD QUARTER – JULY TO SEPTEMBER 
 
Robin Wells-Jansz,  Maureen Wells-Jansz,  Aureylia Edwards,   
Deanna Van Cuylenberg,  Audrey Ferdinands,  Lyn Isaaks,  Irene Isaaks,   
Lorna Vanderzeil,  Noeline Mortimer,  Marguerite Labrooy,  Hazel Carron,   
Brian Drieberg,  Electra Driberg,   Melanie Rauff,   Maureen Sincock,   
Ron Raymond,  Terrance VanderLaan,  Malcolm Henricus,  Marion Ferreira,  
Naomi Misso,  Aileen Bartels,  Bertie Ekenaike,  Christine Demmer,   
Jenny Labooy,   Eardley Lieversz,  Ralph De Zilva,  Eddie Baptist,  Anita Young, 
Louise Hanibalsz,  Maureen Alles,  Rupert Ferdinands,  Dexter Labrooy. 

 
Happy 70th Birthday Wishes to 
 
      COREEN SPITTEL 

 

 
ANNIVERSARIES – JULY TO SEPTEMBER 

  
Lyn & Irene Isaaks,  Theo & Marie Rabot,  Aureliya & RobinEdwards,   
Glen & Jill Reimers 

          Golden Anniversay Celebrations  to 
               David & Moira Bartholomeusz 
Who were married at St Francis of Assisi Church, Mount Lavinia, Sri Lanka 

On 25th June, 1966 
 

                                 “Do what makes you happy, be with who makes you smile, 
Laugh as much as you breathe, and love as long as you live.” 

 

The recent loss of June Isaaks has left a great void in our hearts and in her contributions to this page.   
June was the Hon. Membership Secretary of the Club and dealt with our membership issues and also 
kept us informed of their special days and events.  She was very busy and very active in this role and 
also in the welfare of our members. 

As a consequence of her sudden passing away, we have been unable to access recent correspondence 
you may have sent to her. We would be obliged if you could resend information concerning future 
events or queries you may have made to her, as we try to pick up from where she left off and continue 
with her remarkable work and commitment to the Club. 

Thanks for your understanding. 

Please share your special days and occasions with us. 
Contact:   membersec@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au 
Editor                  editor@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au 

 
 
 
 

http://comisral.com/?p=3019
mailto:membersec@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au
mailto:editor@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au


 
 

ASLEEP IN GOD’S CARE 
 
BROHIER. Henry Lorraine. Passed away Aged 84 years On May 11, 2016 Beloved husband of Pam (dec. ). 
Loving father of Karen, Kevin and Mark, father-in-law of Lisa and Trista and grandfather of Stuart, Jordan, 
Monique and Charles. A lifetime of memories 
 
ISAAKS. June. Wife of the late Darryl Isaaks, mother and mother-in-law of Melody and Brad, Shane and 
Leanne. Grandmother of Jaiden-Lee,  Matthew and partner Stephanie. Great grandmother of Shannon, 
Indee-Rose and Jye. June's remains have been Privately Cremated as requested by her. 
 Donations in her memory can be sent to the Eighty Club Melbourne Inc. PO Box 2645, Rowville, 3178. 
 
CASPERSZ-Grayden Marque, devoted husband of Rosemary Noeline (dec), beloved father of Jeremy and 
Kay, Peter and Robin (dec), adored Poppy of Jarrod, Jesse, Jordan, James, Matthew, Josh and Chloe.  
 ‘He fought the good fight’. 

 
COLPO – Patricia Anne.  Passed away on May 4th.  The 70 year old was the loving wife of Ellis Colpo, loved mother and mother- in- 
law of Tanya Vardanega and Mick Defazio, Romaine and Anthony Zuccato and Lelani and Michael Morrell. She was a cherished 
grandma to Cheyenne, Jesse, Imogen, Zane, Jaidan, Taysia, Taylor, Caitlin, Paris and Oscar.  Laid to Rest at Griffith Cemetery.  
 “ In God’s Care” 
 
De VOS – Romaine Eunice.  Darling wife of Ralph, dearly loved mother of Sharon, and Janine, beloved mother-in-law of Alvaro and 
Jonathon, adored Nanny of Dylan and Zachary.  Romaine passed away peacefully at home surrounded by family.  She was our rock 
and will be missed everyday. Now resting in peace and forever in our hearts until we meet again. 
 
FONSEKA- Mrs Marion Damayanthi- nee Makalanda, mother of Dinesh and Dineshka, daughter of late Kenneth and Irene de Silva, 
sister of late Claude(Marco), Manel and Dayantha (Marky), sister-in-law of Manik, Ranjit and Gillian was called to rest on 4th April 
2016 in Melbourne, Australia. 
 
ONDAATJE -  Kathleen Rochelle.  On May8 ,2016 after a long illness.  Cherished wife of Peter, beloved mother and mother in law of 
Nicola and Martin, Tania and Michael, Paula and Robert, Philip and Vanessa.  Devoted grandmother to her eleven grandchildren.   
“The Strife is Over”. 
 
LOURENSZ- Marianne Denise, Dearly loved wife of Elmo, loved mother and mother-in-law of Mark and Catherine, Richard and 
Louise, Dennis and Leslie, Janine and Andrew. Grandmother to Kara & Peter, Nicholas, Callum, Carissa, Isabelle, Kathleen, Sophie, 
Darcie and Rex. Great Grandmother to Toby and Halle. 
 
MARTENSTYN - ELLEN CAMELIA (KEM) nee KOCH - Loving wife of the late Douglas Martenstyn, dearly beloved mother of late Cedric, 
Maeve, late Trevor, Howard, Dallas & Keith, mother-in-law of Druki, Romesh, Kiran, Laila, Cuckoo, Viji & Christine, sister of late Fred,  
former ACF President Primrose Werkmeister, Kingsley & George.              (Daily News, June 3, 2016) 
 
ROBERTS- Gilbert Ryan. Beloved Husband of Evadne(dec), Loving father of Andre and Helene. Father-in-law of Emma and Andrew.  
Grandpa of Isaac, Noah, Eloise, William and Thomas. His enthusiasm for life, generosity and faithfulness will never be forgotten. 
 
WERKMEISTER- Therese.  Beloved eldest daughter of Noel and Mai (both dec). loving sister and sister-in-law to Noel (Loy) and 
Yvonne, Russel and Melanie(dec), Jacintha and Monty, Rozan and Brian. Fond Aunty to Dave, Ren, Darren, Sheean, Sean, Jacquee, 
Kim, Scott, Shari and Jayden. At rest now with Mama and Dadda.  ‘You will Always be in our Hearts’. 

 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 
PAYMENT OF MEMBERSHIP FEES CAN BE MADE, IN CASH, TO ANY COMMITTEE MEMBER OR BY CHEQUE, 

MONEY ORDER OR DIRECT BANK TRANSFER INTO THIS CLUB’S ANZ BANK ACCOUNT AS FOLLOWS: 

ACCOUNT NAME: EIGHTY CLUB MELBOURNE, INC.  - BSB 013479  ACCOUNT NUMBER:  300355583 
 

PLEASE NOTE WHEN MAKING  DEPOSITS AT BANKS, PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR INVOICE NUMBER /PHONE NO:          
AS A  REFERENCE.   SOME BANKS DO NOT ACCEPT AND INDICATE NAMES AS A REFERENCE FOR YOUR DEPOSIT. 

IN ADDITION TO YOUR MEMBERSHIP FEE, A VOLUNTARY DONATION WILL BE GREATLY APPRECIATED. 



How Your  Money is Spent - Emergency Fund 

HELP INCREASE OUR FUNDING BY REDUCING COSTS 

To all our members, who presently are not on our electronic mailing list, please consider receiving our Newsletter 
and all other correspondence, by email. This will also enable you to receive the Newsletter in  colour. 

Due to the escalating costs of postage and printing,  an electronic mailing list will save the club approx.: $2400 this 
year.  These savings will help increase our funding to ‘Care  for the Less Fortunate’ in Sri Lanka 

Please indicate your preference for receiving the Newsletter by contacting us on  email  at  

editor@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au.   and submitting your Name and email address. 

You may also subscribe by visiting our website at  www.eightyclubmelbourne.org.au and clicking on the subscribe 
button. 

THANK YOU 

 

                                                                                                                                            
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Name Amount Details 

7/12/2015 Elizabeth Buultjens 1,000 She is diabetic and needs to do some tests. 

11/1/2016 C.B. Phillipsz 1,000 
68 years.  Has no income and suffers from 
glaucoma.  Needs  medication. 

13/01/16 Rosemary Hamer 2,000 
ECOM WB.  Is very ill with cancer and needs to do a 
scan.  (cash given to daughter) 

14/01/16 David Vansanden 1,000 
67 years.  Has a chest problem and needs to do a 
cataract operation.  Has no income.  Lives with nephew 

      
19/01/16 S. Mack 1,000 Has no income.  Needs medication. 
19/01/16 N.R. Lewis 1,000 Needs money for medication. 
2/2/2016 Michael Ferdinands 1,000 Has no income.  Needs medication. 
25/02/16 Rose Crusz 1,000 Needs money for medication. 
27/02/16 Gordon Pereira 1,000 ECOM WB.  Wife has no job.  They need money for their 
     very existence. 

27/02/16 Damayanthi Base 1,000 
This lady has 3 kids.  Husband is deaf and does not have 
a job. ( They live by selling "greens" from the garden) 

      

3/3/2016 Aloma Anju 1,000 
Has come from Diyatalawala for a eye consultation.  Is 
in need of a pair of specs. 

3/3/2016 Princy Baldsing 2,000 Needs money for food. 
3/3/2016 Roma Holmes 1,000 Has no income and cannot work as she is sick. 
16/03/16 Andrew Pereira 1,000 67 years.  Has no family and no income. 
16/03/16 Tyronne Botani 500 Is sick and needs medication. 

26/03/16 Dorothy Cramer 1,000 
91 yrs.  No income.  Lives with daughter.  Family help as 
best as they can. 

28/03/16 Edwin Vanhoff 2,000 
Has to undergo a hernia operation.  Wife does a 
cleaning job.   Has five children to support 

    

http://www.eightyclubmelboune.org.au/


 

GRATEFUL THANKS TO OUR GENEROUS DONORS 

Donations received to 23rd June 2016                                                                      

Aldons  Ione 50.00  Weinman Doreen 20.00  
In memory of Eric Aldons   Whitham  Wendy 20.00  
Barrow Keith Naomi 205.00  Young Anita Louise 40.00  
Bartholomeusz Vernon Katie 400.00    Rent Support for W/B -  E. Fernando   
Bertus Christine 50.00  Anonymous Donation 100.00  
In memory of Anthony Bertus   Chapman Stan Carina 100.00  
Carron Hazel 50.00  De Zilwa  Denise 50.00  
In memory of Brian Carron   Ferdinands Rupert Tamara 50.00  
Collinson  Dawn 320.00  Fernando Audrey 20.00  
Cook  Rowena 250.00  Gunatileke Chitra 50.00  
tea & Buns to Welfare Beneficiaries   Kelly Pat & Marie 50.00  
Cooke  Noeline 50.00  Morrow Harry Lynette 20.00  
In memory of Rochelle   Muller  Larraine 100.00  
Dabrera  Cheryl 20.00  Poulier Ken 100.00  
Fernando Lucy 60.00  Raymond Roger Lyn 100.00  
Fraser Peter June 40.00  Scarnivel Tony Arlene 100.00  
Hatch Rita 200.00   $840.00 
In memory of Conraad Hatch     
Henderling Kingsley Elizabeth 100.00     IN MEMORY OF HENRY BROHIER   
for Joshua Muller's Grandmother   Andrea & Ian 50.00  
Hesse  Rita 25.00  Anonymous 90.00  
In memory of Gwen Boustead   Brohier Mark 50.00  
Hogan Gavan & Maureen 100.00  Cleverdon Roger Mary 100.00  
Celebrating Violet's 80th Birthday   De Zilwa  Denise 20.00  
Ingleton Rodney Mignon 50.00  Ferdinand Earle Shireen 50.00  
In memory of Marianne Lourensz   Forster Maurice Pam 25.00  
Jilla Homi Marjorie 50.00  Henry J 15.00  
Kelly Maureen 50.00  Hesse Buddy Clarene 75.00  
In memory of Patricia Colpo   Jacotine Errol Violet 50.00  
Mack Brian 50.00  Lawson D 20.00  
In memory of Margie & Jerry Mack   Mackay Graham 50.00  
Paternott Roger Jean 50.00  Martenstyn  Leonie 50.00  
Pereira Caryl 100.00  Miller Louise 25.00  
For Joshua Muller's Grandmother   Muller  Larraine 25.00  
Scharley Marie 200.00  Orchard Errol Elaine 20.00  
In memory of Mary & Wilford Rowlands Pereara Maryse 25.00  
Schoorman Mervyn Marie 100.00  Scarnivel Tony Arlene 25.00  
Thompson Michael Camlin 50.00  Siebel  June 120.00  
Varney  Barbara 30.00  Silva Mike Barbara 50.00  
In memory of Sylvia Marschner   Stone Pam 30.00  
David & Moira Bartholomeusz 200.00 Tunks John 25.00  
Weinman Doreen  ( In memory of Phyllis 40.00  Wright George Claudette 50.00  
 Weinman & Grayden Caspersz   Young  Rita 25.00  
Shirley Silva  25.00   $1,065.00 

Your Generosity makes our work possible 



                 

 

 

 

             

SPONSORSHIP OF A WELFARE BENEFICIARY  
Anonymous Donation Feb 70.00  Anonymous Donation March 60.00  
Anonymous Donation April 60.00   Anonymous Donation for May 60.00  

IN MEMORY OF JUNE ISAAKS   
Anonymous  50.00  Melody/Brad King & Shane/Leanne 

Isaaks 
200.00  

Anonymous  60.00  Martenstyn  Leonie 25.00  
Ferdinand Earle Shireen 50.00  Muller  Larraine 25.00  
Ferdinands  Audrey 20.00  Scarnivel Tony Arlene 25.00  
Hatch Rita 50.00  Vollenhoven Elmo Beulah 20.00  
Hesse  Rita 25.00  Young  Rita 25.00  
Jacotine Errol Violet 50.00    $625.00 

RODNEY  GARNIER'S 70TH BIRTHDAY-DONATIONS IN LIEU OF GIFTS   
Bennett Peggy & Mike    
Beven Myrna & Noel  Jansze Jennifer & Derek   
Chambers Alan & Sarah  Mahamooth Rienzie & Heather   
DeFonseka Rochelle,Mahinda,Diandra Malley Susan & Fred   
DeVos George & Yvonne  Morris Peter   
Dickson Paula & Mark  Nguyen Ban   
Dickson Cally & Mark  Paulusz Anne & Larry   
Ephraums Arnold  Rodie Toni & John   
Ephraums Sylvia  Singh Jeffrinder   
Fernando Adrian  VanCuylenberg Deanna & Aubrey   
Ferreira Adrian  VanHouten Grace   
Gauder Paddy & Lucy  Vanderwert 

Mellanie,Christopher,Nathan 
  

Geddes Russell  & Alana   
Gulley Sue & Phil  Vanderwert Hans   
Haeysman Barry  Vanderwert Denise   
Ismail Hilmy   Williams Jeanne & Clive $1,706.82 

ANONYMOUS  DONATIONS   
Anonymous 10.00   Anonymous  20.00  
Anonymous 100.00   Anonymous  150.00  
$80 X 4 320.00   Anonymous  500.00  
                                                                   COIN COLLECTION   

Abel Binky Doris 33.70  Silva Hilary 25.00  
Anonymous 30.00  Silva Hilary 17.50  
De La Zilwa Clair Jean 54.45  Thresher  Marlene 10.85  
De Vos George Yvonne 27.50  Weerakoon  Valerie 14.25  
Fernando Audrey 26.70  Wright George Claudette 22.00  
Jacotine Errol Violet 19.40  Lappen Ken 42.90  
Mack Douglas Peggy 37.95  (In memory of Marie Lappen and   

Melder Tamara Larry 20.00   Sr Delphine Lappen)   



THE EIGHTY CLUB OF MELBOURNE INC 
 

is holding it’s next luncheon on 

August 21, 2016 
from 12.30 onwards at 

The Good Shepherd Hall,  
Academy Avenue, Wheelers Hill 

Tuck into a choice of Roti & Stringhoppers 

with all its accompaniments (curries and sambols) 
followed by a delicious dessert 

  
Pol Roti Godamba 

    
Parathas                            Stringhoppers 

 

Donation   $ 30.oo 

For bookings:  
Jenny & Annesley Young...........................  9548 3920 
 
Silverene & Peter Jacotine…………………..0414 666 368 

                      
                            and other Committee Members 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NOMINATION FORM 
EIGHTY CLUB MELBOURNE, INC. NO.A0013333T 

 
The Administrative Secretary, 
Eighty Club Melbourne, Inc. 

8, Peter Street, 
Doncaster East, Vic. 3109 

 
NOMINATION FOR 2017 / 2018 OFFICE BEARERS 

 
          
           We nominate……………………………………………………………………….for the office of 

 
………………………………………………………………..…in the Club for the above period. 

 
Proposer’s Name and Signature……………………………..……………………………………. 

 
Seconder’s Name and Signature…………………………………………….…………………… 

 
Nominee’s Signature indicating consent…………………………………………….…………. 

 
NB. The completed form must reach the Administrative Secretary before August 1st 2016. 

 
 

 

 

 

Eighty Club Melbourne Inc. 

The Annual General Meeting 

will be held on the 

21st August 2016  

At the Good Shepherd Church Hall 

30 Academy Ave 

Wheelers Hill, VIC 3150  

At 3.30pm 

All members are kindly requested to be present.  

(Nominees must be up to date with membership fees and be prepared to 
perform ALL the duties of the Office for which they have been nominated) 

 



 

 

                  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If undelivered, return to:    SURFACE MAIL    Postage Paid 
PO Box 2645, 
 ROWVILLE 
 VIC. 3171, Australia 
 
 
Eighty Club Melbourne Inc. 
Newsletter 
INC NO.A0013333T 
 
 
Print Post Approved 
100001908 
 
 
 

 

21st August 2016 -  Stringhopper & Roti Lunch  
                        and Annual General Meeting 
16th October 2016  - Savoury Rice & Curry 
3rd   December 2016- Christmas Dinner Dance at The Grand 
 
                ALL LUNCHES ARE HELD AT THE GOOD SHEPHERD HALL-MULGRAVE 

 

LUNCH DANCE AND CHRISTMAS DANCE HELD AT THE GRAND 

 

 

 

                                       ADDRESS   LABEL 
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